
 

Class 2 Autumn News Letter  

 

Welcome back everyone! 

We hope you had a restful summer break. 

We have many exciting learning activities 

planned for this term. 

Our theme for this half term is 

‘Colour Chaos,’ 

We will be looking at artwork by: 

Jackson Pollack, Kandinsky. Rothko 

and Mondrian, 

Art will be part of English so there 

will be lots of creative and writing 

activities. 

We want the children to have fun 

and be excited about their leaning 

because this is when children learn 

best. 

If you have any concerns please 

come and speak to us. 

Class 2 Team: 

Mrs Baird, Miss Dani & Mrs Sims. 

 

As a school, we have adopted the White 

Rose Maths scheme. Year 1 & 2 will be 

investigating Place Value. 

Other subjects. 

Science – Everyday Materials 

Geography – Our School & Where I live. 

RE – Creation 

ICT – Programmable Toys 

PHSE – Belonging and Working Together 

 

 

 

‘Creativity is intelligence having fun.’ 

Albert Einstein. 

PE Days are Tuesday and Thursday.  

Forrest School – Tuesday. 

Please make sure children have full PE and Forrest School Kit in School. 

Home Work will come home on Wednesday and needs to be back in school by 

Tuesday of the following week. 

 Reading is one of the most important aspect of learning and we aim for 

children to be confident, fluent readers. In school, children will look at a wide 

variety of high quality texts in English. They will have a Guided Reading 

session once each week and will read individually to our reading volunteer once 

each week. Children will bring their reading book home, please try to read 

every evening. They will also bring a library book of their choice home to 

share with you. Library day yet to be confirmed. 

 


